
1/28/21 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We are writing to express our dismay regarding the above subject.  An increase ranging 
from 90.62% to 124.75% above the current rate is totally unacceptable. We would be 
interested how these numbers were calculated.  (A spreadsheet would be helpful.) As 
folks on a fixed income are finding increasing costs spiraling out of control, it becomes 
more difficult to make ends meet. (Especially with Covid’s attack!) 

 

Please do not pass these rates, until they become in line with REALITY! 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Richard Younginger 

Janice Younginger 

 

36 Rocky Point Drive 

Bow, NH 03304 

 

Email:  ricy416@comcast.net 
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